STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

INTERPRETIVE STATEMENT ISSUED

The Department of Revenue has issued the following Excise Tax Advisory (ETA):

ETA 3222.2021 Sales of Feminine Hygiene Products

This ETA explains the new sales tax exemption for sales of feminine hygiene products. The ETA describes
the types of products that do/do not qualify for the exemption. It also contains information regarding
administration of the exemption.

A copy of this document is available via the Internet at Excise Tax Advisories.
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